Eldorado Gold Corporation | TSX: ELD NYSE: EGO

1188 Bentall 5

550 Burrard Street Tel: 604.687.4018 Fax: 604.687.4026

Vancouver, British Columbia Toll free: 1.888.353.8166 ~ o~ A
Canada Vé6C 2B5 E-mail: info@eldoradogold.com e | d ora d 0 L‘}! Ol d
04 April 2018

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and
posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for
the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global
Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

Eldorado Gold Corporation publishes its annual COP report via our annual Year in Review Report (YIR Report).
Publication of the YIR Report coincides with Eldorado’s Annual General Meeting, which this year is being held
on 22 June 2018. This is after the UN Global Compact’s deadline of 1 May 2018 for submitting our COP.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our company’s efforts
and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the
UN Global Compact website by 22 June 2018 at the latest.

Sincerely yours,
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Mr. David Barrett
Sustainability Manager
Eldorado Gold Corporation
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